
 

 
   

 
 

  

 

Oyster Point On-Ramp Access Improvements 
City of Newport News 

Find out about the proposed plans by Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) to improve 
ramp access from the City of Newport News to Interstate 64 east, in the vicinity of City Center at 
Oyster Point. This project will widen the eastbound entrance ramps to I-64 at both J. Clyde Morris 
Boulevard (Route 17) and Oyster Point Road (Route 171) from single-lane ramps to double-lane 
ramps to alleviate congestion on the local roads. The ramps will be widened at the entry points 
to add vehicular capacity and merge to a single lane before entering the interstate. Traffic will be 
maintained during construction and few and no full roadway closures are anticipated with current 
design. No right-of-way acquisition is anticipated on this project, although there is a potential for 
some utility relocations within the existing right-of-way. 

Review the project information and current plans online at VDOT’s project website 
www.virginiadot.org/OysterPointRamps or in person at VDOT’s Hampton Roads District Office 
located at 7511 Burbage Drive, Suffolk, VA 23435 757-956-3058, TTY/TDD 711. Due to current 
visitor guidelines, please call ahead to make an appointment with appropriate personnel to review 
documents and/or answer your questions. 

If your concerns cannot be satisfied, VDOT is willing to hold a public hearing. You may request that 
a public hearing be held by sending a written request to Mr. Samba Secka, Virginia Department of 
Transportation, 7511 Burbage Drive, Suffolk, VA 23435 on or prior to March 31, 2021. If a request 
for a public hearing is received, notice of date, time and place of the hearing will be posted. 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in accordance 
with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information in regards 
to your civil rights on this project or need special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited 
English proficiency, contact Project Manager Mr. Samba Secka at 757-956-3058. 

State Project: 0017-121-R19,P101, R201, C501 
UPC: 113259 

www.virginiadot.org/OysterPointRamps

